
Autumn 2025

Oak Class



Our Learning This Term
R.E.
Why is Rama important to Hindus? 

Welcome back to school! I’m really looking forward to the year ahead
and all the exciting opportunities it will bring for us to learn, grow,
and achieve together. Through exciting topics and wonderful texts, this
term promises to be full of memorable experiences. It is my aim to
make learning engaging, meaningful, and fun and by working as a
team—children, families, and staff—we can help everyone to shine and
reach their full potential. Remember, if there’s ever anything I can do
to support, please don’t hesitate to let me know. Mrs Smith

Reading
When Hitler Stole Pink Rabbit

English
Anne Frank: A Retelling Of The
Iconic Story.

Maths
Place Value, Addition & Subtraction
and Multiplication & Division. 

Science
Y3/4: The Human Digestive System
Y5/6: The Human Circulatory System



Foundation Subjects

We have an act of
Collective Worship

everyday. Please join our
church services!

French D.T. Art

P.S.H.E. History Geography

Computing Music Worship

Greetings, Numbers
and Colours. 

Levers and
Linkages: Designing
Interactive Books

Urban Life

My Happy Mind World War II Local Area:
What Needs
Changing? 

Computer
Science:
Scratch

Ukulele 
(Love Music

Trust)



Key Information
Forest School

This term, Forest School will take place on: Thursday. 

PE
PE is on: Monday and Wednesday. Please ensure children have their full kit in
school.

Homework 
Reading – at least 3 times per week
Spelling 

Y4–Y6: 4 times per week
Maths

Y4–Y6: Times Tables Rock Stars - 4 times per week
Y6 only: SATs preparation – 2 times per week

Little and often is best – short, regular practice of 5-10 minutes makes the most
difference.

Contact
I am usually available for a quick chat at the end of the school day. For a longer
appointment, please contact the school office to arrange a convenient time.
Emails: I aim to respond during working hours within three school days.

Uniform & Equipment
A guide to what children should wear and bring each day can be found on our class
page: https://www.bosleyschool.co.uk/class/oak-class

https://www.bosleyschool.co.uk/class/oak-class

